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It tackles two inter-related
periods of internal
transformation within the
Roman Empire: the phenomenon
known as the 'Second
Sophistic' (c. ad 100300)two
centuries of self-conscious

Page 10/35



Read Book Imperial Rome
And Christian Triumph The
Art Of The Roman Empire
Ad 100 450
and enthusiastic hellenism,
and the era of late
antiquity (c. ad 250450)
when the empire underwent a
religious conversion to
Christianity.
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Beginning in the second
century, with its rich
revival of ancient learning
and artistic practices, and
ending in the fifth with
Christian narrative and
liturgical cycles and the
pilgrimage arts, this book
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He emphasizes monotheism and
sacred Scripture as the key
elements, inherited from
Judaism, that gave
Christianity the capacity to
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century, this in the face of
its new need to accommodate
aspects of civic imperial
rituals that it had long
opposed and "to promulgate
that [Christian] identity
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University Press, 1998. xvii
+ 297 pp. $39.95 cloth
$16.9; 5 paper. It is
Eisner's thesis in this
deeply knowledgeable,
readable text that "the
dynamics that motivated the
great cultural changes of
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Indeed, when pagans blamed
Christian impiety (meaning
negligence of the old gods)
for the barbarian sack of
Rome in 410 AD, one of the
foremost Christian
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delivery today!
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inter-related periods of
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100-300), and the era of
late antiquity (c. ad
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time, these two themes are
treated together, throwing a
more penetrating light on
the ...
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